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October 30, 2020 
 
St. Ignatius of Loyola Secondary School 
c/o buregah@hcdsb.org 
 
Dear Staff and Students: 
 
Thank-you for your generous donation of two cars full of groceries to Fare Share Food Bank. 
During these trying days with COVID-19, it is wonderful to see our community coming together 
and ensuring that those in need have access to food security.  Your school has always been 
such a strong supporter of Fare Share and we truly appreciate it. 
 
During these days of uncertainty, we have found the number of people turning to Fare Share 
Food Bank for support has absolutely sky-rocketed by an increased 75%. We have been 
providing food support on a monthly basis to approximately 785 families.  In those families, 
there are over 1,000 children, infants to age 18, who are relying on us.  Without our support, 
clients would go without proper meals and food. We strive to provide clients with a selection of 
food including fresh fruit and vegetables.  Your donation helps us to do this. 
 
Thank you for caring about less fortunate families and for your donation to Fare Share Food 
Bank. Together, we will continue to try our best to provide a helping hand to all those in need. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Stephen Rowe 
Director 


